
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NH 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
PHOTOVOLTAIC SYSTEM 

 
 
The Town of Rye, NH Energy Committee requests proposals for the installation of 
photovoltaic systems to provide electrical power to Rye municipal facilities with the goal 
of reducing their operating costs. 
 
Ten (10) printed copies of the Proposals must be submitted in a sealed 
envelope, plainly marked:  RFP - Photovoltaic System and sent to Town of 
Rye Energy Committee, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870 no later than 4:00 
p.m., Friday, August 25, 2017.  The RFP can be found on the Town website 
www.town.rye.nh.us under “Legal Notices” or by contacting the Selectmen’s Office 
at (603) 964-5523 or by email at jireland2@town.rye.nh.us.   
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any reason 
which is determined to be in the best interest of the Town of Rye.  
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